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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

August 23, 2022

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 9 3 2 QZOZZ

SUBMISSION OF INVENTORY OF LEARNING RESOURCES

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

1. This is in reference to the attached Memorandum-BLR-2022-08-1346 from Dir. Ariz
Delson Acay D. Cawilan, Director IV, Bureau of Learning Resources, on the above-mentioned
request, for information and appropriate action.

. In view of this, the Schools Division Offices through the Curriculum and
Implementation Division — Learning Resource Management Section and Supply Unit, are
requested to work collaboratively in accomplishing the Google sheet on or before September
1, 2022, through the link https://bit.ly/R8inventoryLR2022.

3. As to urgency of these data, the Schools Division Superintendents shall ensure the
100% accomplishment of the above-mentioned request.

- Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.
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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

BUREAU OF LEARNING RESOURCES

Office of the Director

MEMORANDUM
BLR-2022-08-1346

FOR g REGIONAL DIRECTORS

ATTENTION : REGIONAL SUPPLY OFFICERS
REGIONAL LR SUPERVISORS

A

DELSON ACAY D. CAWILAN

FROM : ATTY.
Directdr IV

SUBJECT : Submission of Inventory of Learning Resources

DATE $ August 15, 2022

1. The Bureau of Learning Resources (BLR) is updating the inventory submitted in
2019. In view of this, we are requesting for the submission of latest inventory for
plans to replenish lacking, lost, and damaged LRs.

2. The Regional Supply Officers and LR Supervisors must ensure that the
submission of “Learning Resources Inventory Report” for centrally-procured
learning resources per RO is duly accomplished.

3. As time is of the essence, ROs are highly advised to submit the reports on or
before September 2, 2022 to be part of the planned resource mobilization.

4. The official submission of the accomplished Regional LR Inventory shall be
done online using this link: https:/ftinyurl.com/inventorylL R2022

5. Should you have any concerns or clarifications regarding the LR Inventory
Report, please contact the BLR focal persons at the following email addresses:

Email address milagros.rebato@deped.gov.ph (for Regions 1, II, III,
CAR, XI, and XII)

angeline. espiritu@deped.gov.ph (for Regions IV-A/B,
V, NCR, and Caraga)

ireen.subebe@deped.gov.ph (for Regions VI, VII, VIII,

IX, and X)
Thank you.
BLRPD-22-8-090
(Head Office) Ground, Bonifacio Building, Deptd Complex, Meraico A , Pasig City (Cebu Office) Ecotech Compound Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City
Telephone Nos.: (02) 8634-1072; 8634-0501; 8634-1054 Telephone Nos.: PLDT (032) 230-7939; (032) 230-7948;
Email Address: bir.od@deped.gov.ph; bir.kpd@deped.gov.ph; birlrgad@deped.gov-ph Globe No.: (032) 414-5690
Email Address: bir.cebu@deped.gov.ph
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